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             December 2021 

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

Just two more weeks of term left and nineteen big sleeps until the fun and games 
of Christmas Day. It has been a treat to hear the children practising their 

Christmas play. As ever, you are in for a treat as their singing is wonderful! 
It has been lovely to be able to show several prospective parents around the 

school and meet the children who may join us in Reception in September. 
Everyone has given the school such positive feedback which is a boost for 

everyone. 
One of my many highlights each week is chess club ably run by Jamie and assisted 
by James. It is great to see so many children learning the game. I want to improve 

my game so that I am some kind of match for Mrs Rounce! 
The children will be focussed on their learning through to the end of term but 

staff have festive activities planned which will keep smiles on faces. 
Best wishes, Julie 

 

Multiplication Tables Check 
 

For children in Year 4, the government have introduced a multiplication 

tables check, which all children in state schools nationally will take. You 

can find information about this check if you follow this link. 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-

check-information-for-parents 
 

Teachers will ensure children are prepared for this check, but any support 

you can give your child at home to learn and be able to quickly and 

accurately recall table facts will really help them to progress in 

mathematics. 

 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents
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Spare socks in PE bag 

Could you please make sure that all children have a spare pair of socks in their PE 

bag at all times. 

Thank you  

 

 

 

 

From 1st December 

Thank you to the George family for the Christmas Lights Display at  

10 Rollesby Road, Fleggburgh, NR29 3AN 

 Collection in aid of Fleggburgh School 

 

 

 

  

Bonus tokens published 

throughout December 

The first date for your diary is 

9th December, there will be 10 

bonus tokens on this day, so 11 

tokens in total. 

There will also be bonus tokens 

each day from 18th December 

through to 31st December 

To support 

Anti 

Bullying, 

we wore  

odd socks. 

 

Friday, 10th December 

Your child may wear a Christmas jumper to 

school on this day, bringing into school a small 

donation towards the Save the Children 

charity. 

https://www.google.com/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk/2018/10/books-for-schools-tokens/&ved=2ahUKEwiJk_upy93zAhVHQ0EAHUyiCGMQqoUBegQIChAB&usg=AOvVaw2VscEOYPjrG5bjAL2zMhHk
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Science in 

Emerald Class 

Planting Seeds 

Biographies in Diamond Class 

A couple of updates 

 After Christmas, Mrs Yassin will be teaching in Emerald class every 
morning.  This will give good consistency for our youngest children. Mrs 
Swinson will still teach Emerald class on Monday and Tuesday afternoons 
as usual but on Monday and Tuesday mornings, she will teach English to 
Year 2 and 3.   

 The Sapphire classroom and library will be getting a makeover over the 
Christmas holidays.  

 Staff will be accessing training around 'Reading for Pleasure' and how best 
to support children with SEND in the new year. 

 
Staff news 

 
Mrs Knight will be leaving her post as MSA at Fleggburgh. She will remain in the 

federation, however, as she will be taking up a role as SEN teaching assistant and 
MSA at Salhouse Primary School. Mrs Knight has been so generous with her time 

volunteering her support around her contracted MSA role. We would like to 
thank her, congratulate her and wish her well in her future career. 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 
Book Recommendations 

4-7 years                 6 – 8 years                6 – 11 years       9 – 11 years 

                       
 

for more book recommendations  go to https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-
reading/our-recommendations/great-books-guide/ 
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Dates for your diary 

  

Friday 10th December  Christmas Jumper Day 

Sunday 12th December  Christmas Carol Service 

     (Village Hall Playing Field 5 pm) 

Wednesday 15th December Christmas Lunch (see below) 

Thursday 16th December  Christmas Production 

     (Village Hall 2pm) 

Friday 17th December  Christmas Party Lunch 

Christingle Service in class 

     Last Day of Autumn Term 

 

2022 

Wednesday 5th January  First Day of Spring Term 

February 2nd – 4th   Residential Trip (Years 5 & 6) 
 

 

 
 Wednesday 15th December 2021 
Traditional Christmas Lunch 

 

 

Roast Chicken with Stuffing and a 

Chipolata Sausage 

OR 

(v) Vegetable Pastry Cracker 

served with Roast Potatoes & Yorkshire 

Pudding, Carrots, Garden Peas & Gravy 
 

 

******* 
 

Chocolate ‘Christmas Pudding’  

Krispie Cake 

 

 
Friday 17th December 2021 

Christmas Party Lunch 
 
 

Assorted Sandwiches 

Mini Pizza 

Sausage Roll or Cheese Bar 

‘Rudolph Sticks’ (carrot sticks) 

Satsuma 
 

 

******* 
 

Iced Christmas Biscuit 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/our-recommendations/great-books-guide/
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/our-recommendations/great-books-guide/

